Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Ruby Nguyen <catO5rat@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 2:04 PM

To: Vang, Mai (Cl-StPaul)

Subject: Fwd: FW: siding and egress window 777 6th Street East

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Mai,
Here are all the issues that delay processes.

With HPC - Get the right colors for siding and trim that George is ok
- get the right windows, which the bottom bar of the window need to be bigger than other bar.

With general contractor - take him to come back to measure and double check to see what the house need since
different materials.
He

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Ruby Nguyen <catO5rat@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, Feb 1, 2021 at 12:30 PM

Subject: Re: FW: siding and egress window 777 6th Street East
To: Gause, George (CI-StPaul) <George.Gause@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

George,

Will do.

Thanks for your time.
Ruby Nguyen

On Mon, Feb 1, 2021 at 9:12 AM Gause, George (CI-StPaul) <George.Gause@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Ruby,

| went by this morning and looked at the work. Siding looks great-you can continue.

Egress window has a diamond grill pattern on the top sash that will need to be removed. Other than that, this window
is acceptable. There are two ways to remove the grid; Remove the sash, pop off the glass by removing the glazing and
cut the grill off the frame and return the glass to the frame (easiest) or carefully cut (by hand) the grill off of the frame-
this could result in broken glass.



Let me know if you have any questions. Thanks

George Gause

Historic Preservation Supervisor
Pronouns He/Him

Planning & Economic Development
25 4th Street West, ste 1400
Saint Paul, MN 55102

SAl N T PAU L P: 651-266-6714
MINNESOTA

eorge.gause(@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Mission and Vision: It is the mission of the City of Saint Paul to integrate equity and inclusion into how we approach all our work.

Our vision is to be committed to building an equitable and inclusive city that will shift culture in city processes and policies, eliminate structural inequities,
and ensure timely and relevant access to services, resources, support and opportunity to every person in Saint Paul.

From: George Gause <glgausejr@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 8:20 AM

To: Gause, George (CI-StPaul) <George.Gause@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject:

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.







